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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA REQUESTING INCLUSION OF A TOPIC ON THE AGENDA OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING

OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 

This document is being distributed to the permanent missions
and will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization

Permanent Mission of Nicaragua
to the 
Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
Washington, D.C., July 18, 2008

MPN-OEA 2616

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request that the topic “Noncompliance by the Government of Colombia with the judgment of the International Court of Justice, and constant threats to Nicaragua by Colombian military frigates, in flagrant violation of the rules of international law, the Charter of the United Nations, and the Charter of the Organization of American States” be placed on the order of business of the next regular meeting of the Permanent Council, scheduled for Thursday, July 24, 2008.


I thank you for your kind attention to this matter.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Luís Exequiel Alvarado 

Chargé d’Affaires, a.i., Alternate Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Nestor Mendez

Chair of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.[image: image2.wmf] 
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